\ . ATTACHMENT F.1

2. N
H.A. Mapes, 1nc¢.

December 31, 2021

Attention: Steve Bussiere, Asst. Sup.
Sanford School Department

917 Main Street, Suite 200

Sanford, ME 04073

~ RE: Spirit Pumﬁ‘Fundraiser for Sanford High School & Regional Tech Center
Dear Steve,
Enclosed please find a check in the amount of $2,000 to benefit Sanford High School and
Regional technical Center. This combined donation from HA Mapes and Citgo is the result of our
Spirit Pump Fundraiser held between October 1 and November 30, 2021 at Harry’s Convenience

Store on Rte. 4 in Sanford, Maine.

There are no restrictions on this gift, just that it benefit the students who attend Sanford High
and Regional Technical Center.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Gwen R. Bedell Gadbois, CPA, CFE
H.A. Mapes, Inc.,
Logistics and ERP
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